
From: Cllr. Nigel Pearce   
Sent: 29 March 2022 10:03 
To: Planning Department <planning@north-norfolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: NNDC Planning Ref. CL/22/0680  

 

Good morning to you all, 

Thank you for this information, i have nothing to add to this notification seeing that it is 

already in long term use and is a continuance of a present consent and lawful 

Regards 

Nigel pearce 

Roughton ward councillor 
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